

August 2025 Newsletter

- President's Letter
- Upcoming Events
- Career Opportunites

PRESIDENT'S LETTER

Dear ASSP Permian Basin Chapter Members,

I am honored and excited to introduce myself as the newly appointed President of the ASSP Permian Basin Chapter. As a dedicated HSE Specialist based in Midland, TX, I've had the privilege of working alongside many of you in advancing safety practices across our region. I'm deeply committed to continuing the chapter's legacy of excellence and collaboration.

Our chapter thrives because of the passion and professionalism of its members. In the coming year, I look forward to strengthening our community through meaningful engagement, impactful chapter meetings, and opportunities for professional growth. Whether you're a long-time member or new to the chapter, your voice and participation are vital to our success.

Please don't hesitate to reach out with ideas, feedback, or simply to connect. Together, we can continue to elevate safety standards and support one another in our shared mission.

Thank you for your trust and support. I'm excited for what we'll accomplish together.

Warm regards,

Heather Ferrell, CSP

President, ASSP Permian Basin Chapter HSE Specialist | Midland, TX

UPCOMING EVENTS

Permian Basin Chapter Meeting

Date: Thursday, August 21st from 11:30 am - 1:00 pm

Topic: Officer Induction and Meet & Greet. Get to know the volunteer officers.

Location: Midland College

Jack E. Brown Conference Hall

3600 N. Garfield, Midland, TX 79705

FREE LUNCH!

Region III

- 2025 Student Leadership Conference
 - "Don't Gamble with Safety."
 - o September 2025, Hard Rock Hotel Tulsa, OK
 - Region III ASSP PDC
- 2025 Region III Annual PDC 22-24th September 2025
 - Hard Rock Hotel Tulsa, OK
 - Region III ASSP PDC
- Gold Tournament 21 September 2025
 - o Benefitting Region III Student Leadership Fund
 - To Register, contact Stan Gregory @210-241-0224 or STANFMAN@ATT.NET
 - 2025 ASSP Region III Golf Tournament ASSP Region III

We are always looking to network and find out if there are job openings. The jobs must be in an Environment, Health and Safety function. For example: Fleet Safety Manager, Director of Environmental, Health and Safety, Risk Manager, etc.

Please e-mail the job information to: http://Updates@permianbasin.assp.org

Visit the ASSP Permian Basin

Chapter Website https://permianbasin.assp.org/

Follow us on Social Media

LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/in/assp-permian-basin-039754191/

Facebook: search for @PermianBasin.ASSP

<u>Twitter</u>: search for @ASSE_PB_Chapter







If you do not wish to receive these emails, please <u>click here</u> to unsubscribe from ASSP Permian Basin Chapter messages.

American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068